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MRS. GERTRUDE BASS WARNER, DIRECTOR

UNIVERSITY OF OREGON
: MUSEUM OF ART

EUGENE, OREGON

Mrs, Gertrude Bass Warner
Heathman Hotel
Portland, Oregon

Dear Mrs. Warner:

I thank you very much for your letters end s spool of ad-
hesive tape. I have not been able to examine your lantern slides
as yet, though I looked over some of them the other eveninge When
I make the choice I will ask Mrs. Garner to help me put on pieces
of tape to distinguish them from mine as you suggests

Yes, I shall be very glad to be of some service to you in
connection with your Museum when I em free. At present I am waiting
to hear from the Conswl General at Honolulu regarding my proposed
lectures at the University of Hawaii. I may have to stop there
on my way home to give lectures for a week or ten days at the be-
ginning of the next fall term, but I am not at all sure, I was ex=
pected to give lectures there during this school year which I
find impossible. If I do not have to stop over at Honolulu on
my way back, I shall be free from August 1 to the latter part of
Septembere And even if I have to give lectures at Honolulu, I
think it is not necessary to leave here before September 15, I
promised to be back in Tokyo before October 15, so as to be there
in time for the opening of the Shosoine. So I feel sure that I
shall be able to do some work for you in August and part of Sep=
tember, though rather doubtful as to the value of my service to
you as my knowledge on Chinese art is sadly limited. However, in
whatever way I may be of service to you I shall be very glad to
renders

I am glad to know you enjoyed the persimmons and that you are
expecting to be back in Eugene before long.

Antieipating the pleasure of seeing you soon,

Yours very sincerely,

Jiro Harads
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